
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
San Bernardino County 1st District  

Oak Hills Municipal Advisory Council 
 

Fire Station 40, 6584 Caliente Rd, Oak Hills, CA 92344 
 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled Oak Hills Municipal Advisory Council 
(MAC) Meeting, scheduled for Monday, September 2, 2024, has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled MAC meeting will be Monday, October 7, 2024 at 6pm. 
 
For more information, you may contact the office of First District Supervisor Col. Paul Cook 
(Ret.) at 760-995-8100. 
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